## **MEMO**

Date: June 18, 2010

To: Joanne Slater, Town Clerk

Mary Higgins, Assistant Town Clerk

From: Denise Menard, First Selectman

Re: Special Meeting

Please be advised that a Special Meeting of the Board of Selectmen to include the Board of Finance will be held on Monday, June 21, 2010 at 6:00 p.m. at the Town Hall, 11 Rye Street, Broad Brook, CT.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss and possibly take action on the 2010/2011 budget. Attorney Steven G. Mednick will be available to discuss his legal opinion of the 2% increase in accordance with revised Town Charter.

